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COUNCIL MEETING – 30 JUNE 2010 
 
 
 
Question by: Mr Bruce Marquart 
 
To the: The Leader 
 
 
 
QUESTION 
 
"There are many voluntary groups, including ours, delivering extensive front-line services 
and jobs to local LBHF residents.  We all have tenancies due to expire in August, 2010 at 
241 King Street, Palingswick House, what are the future conditions for a Long term Lease 
Extension to Palingswick House so that this work can continue uninterrupted?” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


